
 

  
 
  
 
MEMORANDUM 

October 5, 2023 
 
From:  Bayview Leadership Team  
To:  Residents, staff, families, and visitors 

Re:  One (1) COVID positive case  
 
 
 
As of the writing of this memo on Thursday, October 5, 2023, we have a total of one (1) COVID 
positive case in the building. The following breakdown is as follows: 
 
One (1) resident in Independent Living 
 
As you may know, we have had some staff members who have tested positive or have had an 
exposure. In each case, we have followed our staff protocols to ensure health for all. 
  
Because it is clear that COVID has been in our community, we encourage optional use of masks 
in public settings and lots of hand washing.  
 
If you are not feeling well, please take care of yourself, consult your primary care physician if 
applicable, and stay home to avoid getting anyone else sick. 
 
We encourage the use of rapid self-tests, also called at-home tests, as a quick and convenient 
way to screen for COVID-19 on your own. You may find rapid tests in stores, pharmacies and 
online.  

 
Masks are required for visits to Skilled Nursing, Assisted Living, and Memory Care. 
 
If you have further questions or concerns, please contact the appropriate team leader listed 
below. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Bayview Leadership Team 
 
 
 
Chief Executive Officer Nancy Weinbeck 

x3110 

206.281.5762 nweinbeck@bayviewseattle.org 

Health Services 
Administrator 

Pamela Yeo, NHA 
x3357 

206.281.5747 pyeo@bayviewseattle.org 

Interim Director of Nursing Edith Cole, RN 
x3354 

206.281.5778 ecole@bayviewseattle.org 

 


